
 
 

Snack Shack Supervisors Wanted!  
 

 

The CHALL Ladies Auxiliary is looking for supervisors  
to help run the Snack Shack.  
 
This entails: 

-Opening up the snack shack: unlocking the door and windows, turning on the 
grill, fryer, slushee machine and other equipment, putting out the candy, chips 
and condiments  

-Cooking the hot food: hot dogs, cheeseburgers, french fries, panzarottis, etc. 

-Responsible for the money drawer 

-Overseeing the parent and teen volunteers who are assigned to help out each 
shift 

-Restocking beverages, candy, etc. as needed 

-Cleaning up at the end of night: wiping down all equipment, counters, sweeping 
the floor, taking out the trash to the dumpster 
Shifts are 5:30pm to the end of the last game (between 8 & 9pm) on weeknights 
and Saturdays 12:30-5pm. 
 

Current Auxiliary members supervise one or two shifts a week. The 
more volunteers that come on board, the less frequently everyone has 

to work a shift. Training will be provided by the Ladies Auxiliary. 
 

If you are interested or have any questions please contact 
 Nicole Perr at nperr0331@gmail.com or Christie Rorke at cmrorke@yahoo.com 

 


